
 

Welburn Hall School 

 

Welcome back everyone and we hope you had a great half term break. This week has once 
again flown past us and as the bulbs start to shoot up from the ground with what promises 
to be a bright Spring, we have a few upcoming events/calendar dates that we would like to 
alert you to… 

 

……………………………………………………………. 

 

https://makaton.org/TMC/Membership/Member_Events/Employment_for_People_with_SEND_Learning_Disability.aspx 

……………………………………………………….. 

Our college students decided to utilise their spare time by partaking in some therapeutic 

baking. The choice to make chocolate drizzle shortbread fingers was not frowned upon 

by the staff who managed to sneak a lovely little sample. 
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Thursday 4th March sees the return of World Book Day. As usual we 

would love to see our pupils really letting go with their creativity and 

dressing up as their favourite story characters. 

Each classroom will be participating in their own group activities 

which promote mental health and relate to reading such as positive 

Q&A storytelling and creating small video clips about your favourite 

books/characters. 

Our Upper Semi Formal group are creating a treasure hunt for other 

classrooms to do. 

We will no doubt have some wonderful photos to share with you in 

next week’s edition. 

 



 

Food technology is popular with most of our children and who can blame them with so 

many different smells and flavours to experience. Does your child love to bake? If so 

then this would be a fantastic opportunity to show off their culinary skills. Please let us 

know if you would like us to apply on your child’s behalf. 

 

………………………………………… 

UKS4/KS5 Semi Formal Class have been busy making greetings cards in theirEnterprise 

lesson.They have named their business Cosy Posey Cards and this is a collection of their 

first batch of cards.  

They will be working on their marketing strategy to promote any products that they 

make so watch this space… 



 

Scarborough, Whitby & Ryedale SEND Locality Hub 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Wednesdays 1 – 2pm 

Date Specialist Area Lead  

3
rd

 March Speech, Lang & Comm Needs Helen Hunter Zoe Green 

17
th
 March Cognition & Learning including EY Sue Stott Sarah Cheetham 

14
th
 April SEND Statutory Assessment Nic Machon Zoe Spink 

28
th
 April Communication & Interaction Katy Andrews Suzy Coon 

12
th
 May Social, Emotional, Mental Health Needs Martine Spozio Charlotte Dean 

26
th
 May Speech, Lang & Comm Needs Helen Hunter Michelle McKechnie 

9
th
 June Cognition & Learning including EY Margaret Bostock Sarah Cheetham 

23
rd

 June SEND Statutory Assessment Nic Machon Charlotte Ellis 

7
th
  July Communication & Interaction Callum Foster Debbie Myers 

21
st
 July Social, Emotional, Mental Health Needs Alison Bingham Kerry McWilliams 

 

………………………………………………………. 

Finallyand most importantly!  

As I am sure you are all aware, we are pleased to announce that as of Monday 8th March, 

normal schooling will resume along with the usual attendance laws. 

We are aware that some children may be highly anxious about returning, having being 

out of their usual routines for long periods of time.Rest assured, our staff are well 

prepared and they will continue with their bespoke teaching to get the children back on 

track with the curriculum. 

All of the hub team are able to offer general guidance or you may wish to speak to a specific specialist but 

please remember we can’t talk about individual children, just give general advice. If you require this, please 

complete a referral form to the Hub with parent consent. 

To book a slot at the drop in session email the SEND Locality Hub via the generic email address which is 

SENDhubSWR@northyorks.gov.uk 

Please ensure that your email is received by the Friday the week before your chosen date with a short 

summary of your query.  

 If slots are available, you will be sent a 10 minute appointment within the 1.00 -2.00pm time slot from the 

lead as detailed above.  



If you have any concerns or queries prior to your child’s return please contact Kim on 

admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

MENUS:As of the week commencing 1st March we will start to have the vegetarian option 

available again. The week commencing 8th March will be our week 2 menu please ask for 

a copy if needed. 

Please visit our Welburn Hall Facebook page forother weekly news. 

Enjoy your weekend!  


